Welcome

LET US WORSHIP THE LORD TOGETHER

Yospel Hapen (el

listen live to the message: www.gospelhavenchurch.com/sermons

SUNDAY SCHOOL
Opening Worship
Lesson Text | 11 CORINTHIANS 5:1-10
WORSHIP SERVICE
Call to Worship, Welcome
Offering & Prayer | SAM YODER
Praise & Worship | ANTHONY YODER
Message | WENDALL YODER
Ephesians 3 : 14-21

SUNDAY EVENING NoService
WEDNESDAY EVENING No Service

Preparalpry Sorvice

next Sunday morning
Sunday School for children (preschool = 12 only) no SS for adults

Wednesday evening, April 12th

- To place announcements in church bulletin, please
contact Abigail Miller by Thursday noon of every week via
text 330.440.3418 or email abiartcreative@gmail.com ---

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES

Verna Chupp 78 yrs. April 2
Joyce Chupp 48 yrs. April 2
Andy Raber 26 yrs. April 2
Kristine Miller 19 yrs. April 2
Shannon Yoder 37 yrs. April 4
Vanessa Rodriguez 12 yrs. April 5
Andrew & Tiffany Miller w 3 yrs. April 5
Robert Miller 44 yrs. April 6
Leroy & Janice Troyer » 26 yrs. April 6
Brandon Chupp 16 yrs. April 7
Dave & Cora Coblentz w 39 yrs. April 8

Sunday School text
for next Sunday
IT CORINTHIANS
5:11-21

* Oren Hershberger family

- Bobby & Ruth Ann Coblentz
- Janice Troyer

- Heather Yoder :: ma1TI

- Hannah Miller, Amy Wengerd :: KENYA

- Justin, Marcus & Megan Troyer :: FATRPLAY

- Rachael Yoder :: ELLERSLIE DISCIPLESHIP TRAINING
- Dustin Miller :: BANGLADESH

ANNOUNCEMENTS

» Sam Gingerich from Life ministries will be here next Sunday,

April 9th — Wednesday, April 12th for Spring meetings.

» Counseling Sessions available with Sam & Cathy Monday through
Wednesday, contact Pastor Sam for schedule.

» Fund-raiser lunch at GH next Sunday for Navajo Indian Mission fund.

» A Note from the Editor of Gospel Haven Connector Link Newsletter:
For those who are interested and plan to participate and contribute articles
for the church newsletter, please acquire a format paper for directions and
information from Oren Steiner. Thank you!

» 'The youth will be having a service & volleyball after church next Sunday
evening. Please bring finger foods. Also, the youth group is looking for
someone to host an evening of Praise & Worship, April 7th. Thank you!



